
VALERI Special Announcement 

June 11, 2019 
 
 
The integration issues with our backend server have been resolved and the VALERI 
application is available.   
 
Sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused.  Thank you for your cooperation and 
patience during this time of transition.    
 
VALERI will be offline tonight, Tuesday June 11, 2019, from 8:00PM EST – 12:00AM 
EST to complete a scheduled release.  During this time, it is important that ALL VALERI 
users be logged out of the system.  Please note that any user-generated system activity 
will not be processed by VALERI during this time.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


